

Dub-C Autism Program (D-CAP) would like to invite you to the <u>Fall 2017</u> training series for <u>Faculty</u>. D-CAP strives to assist students with autism at WCU as well as provide support for faculty, staff, and peers. Please join us for one, a few, or all of our training series.

All trainings will take place in the **Career Center**, located on **Second Floor Lawrence Hall**.

|  |                          |                    | RSVP BY: |
|--|--------------------------|--------------------|----------|
| August 30 (1p-2:30p)                   | Autism and First meeting | (Cherie Fishbaugh) | Aug 28   |
| <u>Sept. 5<sup>th</sup></u> (1p-2:30p) | Autism and First Meeting | (Cherie Fishbaugh) | Sept 1   |
| <b>Sept 13</b> <sup>th</sup> (9a-10a)  | Effective Strategies     | (Cherie Fishbaugh) | Sept 8   |
| Oct. 5 <sup>th</sup> (9a-10a)          | Effective Strategies     | (Cherie Fishbaugh) | Sept 29  |

Please RSVP to Cherie at Cfishbaugh@wcupa.edu by RSVP date above.

If your department, or colleagues are interested in a private department training, please contact Cherie at <a href="mailto:cfishbaugh@wcupa.edu">cfishbaugh@wcupa.edu</a> or call 436-3168 to set up.